Bidford on Avon Church of England Primary School



NEWSLETTER 23 – 8th March 2013

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>World Book Day</u> - We were thoroughly enchanted this week with our visiting storyteller as part of our World Book Day celebrations. Pupils and staff felt the magic of words, as we explored the art of storytelling with an abundance of props and a sackful of imagination! Storytelling continued in classes throughout the day, alongside shared reading across key stages and The Big Read. Thank you to everyone for making the day even more magical with some fantastic costumes, highlighting the vast range of stories read across the school.

<u>Staff News</u> – Mrs White will not be returning to school after her maternity leave. She has been a valued member of staff for the last 14 years and we all wish her and her family well for the future. Mrs Bond will continue in Reception until the end of the summer term.

<u>Morning Messages</u> - The school foyer is becoming increasingly congested in the mornings making it difficult for concerns and issues to be dealt with swiftly. Please send money and notes for your child's teacher into school with your child for them to hand directly to their teacher. This will ease congestion and further develop children's responsibility. <u>Urgent</u> messages can continue to be left on the yellow slips by the office.

<u>Comics</u> – Please send in suitable old comics for use at playtimes – thank you.

<u>School Roof</u> – You may have noticed scaffolding around our school this week - the ongoing roof leaks are being rectified.

<u>Clubs Update</u> – There is no boys Football Club on Thursday 21st March as there is a football match.

Diary Dates -

- Parents Evenings are on Tuesday 12th and Thursday 14th March see separate letter
- St Laurence Church Quiz Night on Saturday 16th March at 7.30pm. £10 entry fee for team of 4.
- The school will be closed for Teacher Training Days on Fri 24th May and Mon 3rd June

<u>Books of the Week</u> – As part of World Book Day our classes have voted for their favourite books:

Mrs Bond Mrs Bent Mrs Walsh Mr Thackway Mrs Greygoose The Tiger who Came to Tea
The Rainbow Fish
The Gruffalo
Where's Wally
Paddington

Miss Dix
Miss Drissell/Mr Johnston/
Mrs Furlow/Mrs Hudson
Mrs Mills

Harry Potter Diary of a Wimpy Kid

Ruby Redfoot

Bramley Way, Bidford-on-Avon, Warwickshire, B50 4QG Telephone: 01789 773201 web: www.bidfordonavon.warwickshire.sch.uk

Mr A Simms











BSA Newsletter – Friday 8th March 2013

Ladies Night TONIGHT

Friday 8th March 7.30-9.30pm

Ticket Prices £3 per person — this includes a goodie bag on arrival and luxury nibbles.

We have 14 confirmed stallholders and with it being mothers day this is a great evening to shop, be pampered and spend time with friends.

There is a bar which will also serve an amount of cocktails should you wish.

Your friends and family are also welcome so why not buy them a ticket too.

Tickets are available on the door and there may be some treatments also.

See you there x

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen 389@gmail.com Gill Squires 07773333378 or g.squires@me.com Liz Shephard 07976309416 or lizjshephard@gmail.com Vicki Johnston 07708 267741 or victoria-johnston@sky.com Helen Herdman 07773880885 or hlherdman 31@aol.com The BSA Committee x